
Woolgoolga High School welcomes current Year 5 and 6 
students with their parents and carers to a:

Future Students’ Information Evening.

The information session will discuss what to expect in the 
transition to high school and what Woolgoolga High School has 

to offer you.

Following the general session will be the Excel Class 
information session. 

Tuesday 
June 6

5.30 pm


